10/16/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources' Critter Creek 14 SWSE location - Doc #400868482

STATE OF

COLORADO Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources' Critter Creek 14 SWSE location -
Doc #400868482

2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews @state.co.us> Fri, Sep 18, 2015 at 11:33 AM
To: Mickenzie Larsen <mickenzie_larsen@eogresources.com>

Mickenzie,

I have completed my review of the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1) In the Construction section you have indicated the size of the location after interim reclamation is 4.75 acres.
However, a review of your Facility Layout Drawing (Interim Reclamation Plan Figure #4) indicates that 4.755 acres
is the total acreage of the pad of which 3.133 acres will be reclaimed, leaving 1.622 acres after reclamation.
Therefore, | would like to change the size of the location after interim reclamation from 4.75 acres to 1.62 acres.

2) You have indicated that this proposed oil and gas location is within a Floodplain. Therefore, | will place the
following Condition of Approval of the Form 2A:

"This oil and gas location is in a Floodplain; therefore, Operator shall comply with all requirements of COGCC Rule
603.h. including, but not limited to, remote shut-in capabilities of the wells, secondary containment around tanks
constructed with a synthetic or geosynthetic liner that is mechanically connected to a steel ring or another
engineered technology that provides equivalent protection from floodwaters and debris, and ground anchoring of all
tanks and separation equipment."

Please respond to this correspondence by October 18, 2015. If you have any questions, please contact me.
Thank you.

Doug Andrews
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

COLORADO
0Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

Department of Natural Resources

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100 Ext. 5180

Mickenzie Larsen <Mickenzie_Larsen@eogresources.com> Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 8:52 AM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Sounds good. Please move forward with the changes and suggested COA below.

Thank you!!
Mickenzie Larsen
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From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us]

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 11:33 AM

To: Mickenzie Larsen

Subject: COGCC Form 2A review of EOG Resources' Critter Creek 14 SWSE location - Doc #400868482

** External email. Use caution.**
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